
PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

From: Hunt County Judge 

Date: 7/21/2020, 8:00pm 

Re: Reopening of Hunt County Tax Office  

Due to a COVID-19 exposure issue, the Hunt County Tax Assessor 
Collector's Office was temporarily closed starting on July 15, 2020. Starting 
tomorrow, July 22, 2020, the Tax Office will reopen for all services through 
the DRIVE-THROUGH FOR WALK-UP CUSTOMERS ONLY. The 
drive-through window is located on the Washington Street side of the Tax 
Office in downtown Greenville.  
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